
 

 We are excited that our family support work Yvonne 

will be coming in school for a drop in session on 

Thursday 14th March @ 8:45am  

Yvonne can help with any of the following:  

Family Rountines, Housing Support, Parenting, 

Money worries, managing Behaviour & Parental 

Relationships  

We look forward to seeing you all there  


